FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
1. Please can you tell me the number of FOI’s you received between 1 January 2023 and 31 December 2023. I appreciate you may publish FOI figures by financial year, but please can I have this data for the time frame specified.  

1073.

2. Please can you tell me the number of EIR’s you received between 1 January 2023 and 31 December 2023. I appreciate you may publish EIR figures by financial year, but please can I have this data for the time frame specified. 

Not separated out.

For Questions 1 and 2, if you cannot separate FOI and EIR requests, you just record a total figure for both, please can you provide that total figure and confirm if that is the case.  

1073 in total as not separated.

3. How many FOI & EIR requests were late between 1 January 2023 and 31 December 2023? And what was your performance during that period?  


13 late. 98.6% answered on time.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
Tell us how we’re doing: We would be very grateful if you could answer a few short questions in this anonymous online survey about our response to you so that we can continue to improve our services.
